
 
 
LTP – Art & Design 
 

EYFS 
Explore, use and refine a variety of artistic effects to express their ideas and feelings. 
 

Return to and build on their previous learning, refining ideas and developing their ability to represent them.  
 

Create collaboratively, sharing ideas, resources and skills. 

T1 Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 

Area of A&D Paws, Claws, 
Whiskers & Wings 

 
Drawing  

 
Line & Pattern – 

Animal Sketches 
 

 Set in Stone 
 

Sculpting  
Drawing – colour  

 
Fossil Sculptures & 

Stone Age drawing 
- 
Charcoal & Chalk  

  Blitz & Pieces 
 

Sketch  
 

Line 
Shade 

Tone 
 
Artist – Henry 

Moore 

Objectives to use drawing, 

painting and sculpture 
to develop and share 

their ideas, 
experiences and 

imagination  
 

to develop a wide 
range of art and 
design techniques in 

using colour, pattern, 
texture, line, shape, 

form and space  
 

 to create sketch books 

to record their 
observations and use 

them to review and 
revisit ideas  

 
to improve their 
mastery of art and 

design techniques, 
including drawing, 

painting and sculpture 
with a range of 

materials [for 
example, pencil, 
charcoal, paint, clay]  

 

 

 
 to create sketch books 

to record their 
observations and use 

them to review and 
revisit ideas  

 
to improve their 

mastery of art and 
design techniques, 
including drawing, 

painting and sculpture 
with a range of 

materials [for 
example, pencil, 

charcoal, paint, clay]  
 



about great artists, 
architects and 

designers in history. 
 

T2 Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 

Area of A&D  In to the Night 
 

Drawing & 
Sculpture - 

Beanstalks and 
Plants  
 

Medium: Clay 
 

  Out of this world 
 

Painting 
Impressionism  

 
Artists – Claude 
Monet  

 

Objectives  
. 

to use a range of 
materials creatively to 

design and make 
products  

to use drawing, 
painting and sculpture 
to develop and share 

their ideas, 
experiences and 

imagination  
 

to develop a wide 
range of art and 

design techniques in 
using colour, pattern, 

texture, line, shape, 
form and space 

 

 

  to create sketch books 
to record their 

observations and use 
them to review and 

revisit ideas  
 
to improve their 

mastery of art and 
design techniques, 

including drawing, 
painting and sculpture 

with a range of 
materials [for 

example, pencil, 
charcoal, paint, clay]  

 
about great artists, 
architects and 

designers in history. 

 

 

T3 Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4  Y5 Y6 

Area of A&D  How does Your 

Garden Grow? 
 

 
Painting  

Mighty Metals 

 
 

Sculptures  
Wire forms 

Magnificent Mayans 

 
Sculpture/ 

Architecture 

 Changing World 

 
Photography  

Truisms  
 



Artist – Van Gogh & 
Picasso Comparison 
 

 

Artist: Antony 
Gormley 
 
 

 

-Monumental 
structures 

 
Artist: Mimar Sinan 
 

Artist: Jenny Holzer 
 

Objectives  to use drawing, 

painting and sculpture 
to develop and share 

their ideas, 
experiences, and 

imagination  
 
to develop a wide 

range of art and 
design techniques in 
using colour, pattern, 
texture, line, shape, 

form and space  
 

about the work of a 
range of artists, craft 

makers and designers, 
describing the 
differences and 

similarities between 
different practices and 

disciplines, and 
making links to their 

own work. 

 

 

to create sketch books 

to record their 
observations and use 

them to review and 
revisit ideas  

 
to improve their 
mastery of art and 

design techniques, 
including drawing, 

painting and sculpture 
with a range of 
materials [for 

example, pencil, 
charcoal, paint, clay]  
 

to create sketch books 

to record their 
observations and use 

them to review and 
revisit ideas  

 
to improve their 
mastery of art and 

design techniques, 
including drawing, 

painting and sculpture 
with a range of 

materials [for 
example, pencil, 

charcoal, paint, clay]  

 
about great artists, 
architects and 

designers in history. 

 

 to create sketch 

books to record 
their observations 
and use them to 
review and revisit 

ideas  
 
to improve their 

mastery of art and 
design techniques,  
 
about great artists, 

architects and 
designers in history. 

 

T4 Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 

Area of A&D Amazing 

Adventures 
 

Painting  
Colour mixing  
Create a garden 

 

 Raging Rivers, 

Crashing Coasts 
 

Painting – 
Watercolours  
 

Pointillism  

 What a state! 

 
Modern Art 

Drawing – 
Cartoonist  
 

Artist – Carl Giles 
 

 

https://www.moma.org/artists/2714


Artist: Georges 
Seurat 

 
Weaving – recycled 

materials  
 
Images of the river 

 

Crafting – Puppet  

Objectives to use drawing, 

painting and sculpture 
to develop and share 

their ideas, 
experiences, and 

imagination  
 

to develop a wide 
range of art and 
design techniques in 
using colour, pattern, 
texture, line, shape, 

form and space  
 

 

 to create sketch books 

to record their 
observations and use 

them to review and 
revisit ideas  

 
to improve their 

mastery of art and 
design techniques, 
including drawing, 

painting and sculpture 
with a range of 

materials [for 
example, pencil, 

charcoal, paint, clay]  
 

about great artists, 
architects and 

designers in history. 

 
 
 

 to create sketch books 

to record their 
observations and use 

them to review and 
revisit ideas  

 
to improve their 

mastery of art and 
design techniques, 
including drawing, 

painting and sculpture 
with a range of 

materials [for 
example, pencil, 

charcoal, paint, clay]  
 

about great artists, 
architects and 

designers in history. 

 

 

T5 Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 
Area of A&D Aye Aye Captain 

 

Seaside Collage 
Artist: 

Julia Mckenzie  
 

Carnival Time 
 

Colour & Pattern 
Painting & Printing 

 Powerful Potions 
 

Drawing 
Illustator/ 

Artist: Jim Kay 
 
How to illustrate a 

story?  

 Art Attack 
 

Drawing & Painting  
Modern Art  

Graffiti, Pop Art & 
Anime 

 



Artists: Banksy, 
Andy Warhol & Ken 

Sugimori 
 

Objectives to use a range of 
materials creatively to 

design and make 
products  

 
to use drawing, 

painting and sculpture 
to develop and share 
their ideas, 

experiences and 
imagination  

 
to develop a wide 

range of art and 
design techniques in 
using colour, pattern, 
texture, line, shape, 

form and space  
 
about the work of a 

range of artists, craft 
makers and designers, 

describing the 
differences and 

similarities between 
different practices and 

disciplines, and 
making links to their 

own work. 

 

to use a range of 
materials creatively to 

design and make 
products  

 
to use drawing, 

painting and sculpture 
to develop and share 
their ideas, 

experiences and 
imagination  

 
to develop a wide 

range of art and 
design techniques in 
using colour, pattern, 
texture, line, shape, 

form and space  

 

 to create sketch books 
to record their 

observations and use 
them to review and 

revisit ideas  
 

to improve their 

mastery of art and 
design techniques, 

including drawing, 
painting and sculpture 

with a range of 
materials [for 

example, pencil, 
charcoal, paint, clay]  

 
about great artists, 
architects and 

designers in history. 

 

 to create sketch books 
to record their 

observations and use 
them to review and 

revisit ideas  
 

to improve their 
mastery of art and 
design techniques, 

including drawing, 
painting and sculpture 

with a range of 
materials [for 

example, pencil, 
charcoal, paint, clay]  

 
about great artists, 

architects and 
designers in history. 

 

T6 Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 

Area of A&D    Raided, Invaded & 
Stayed! 

 
Painting & Printing 

 

Frozen 
 

Drawing – Still life  

 



Viking warrior 
painting &  

Printing  

Portraits and begin 
to use 

photography.  

Objectives    to create sketch books 

to record their 
observations and use 

them to review and 
revisit ideas  

 
to improve their 

mastery of art and 
design techniques, 
including drawing, 

painting and sculpture 
with a range of 

materials [for 
example, pencil, 

charcoal, paint, clay]  

 

to create sketch books 

to record their 
observations and use 

them to review and 
revisit ideas  

 
to improve their 

mastery of art and 
design techniques, 
including drawing, 

painting and sculpture 
with a range of 

materials [for 
example, pencil, 

charcoal, paint, clay]  

 

 

 

 

 


